
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 23, 2024 
 

SHSM-
Transportation 

Attention all SHSM/Transportation students who are attending the International Toronto Boat Show 
this Wednesday the 24th. Please return your signed consent forms to Mr. Gretzinger in room 172 by 
the end of the day. 

 

Hospitality 
Get excited, Innisdale! The Once Upon a Time banquet is this Friday! Remember to come from 5-
7:30pm for great food, great games, and a great time. If you have any questions or concerns please 
drop by room 120 to talk with Mx. Myles about the event! 

 

Science 

This is a reminder that the textile collection fundraiser will continue until January 29th. Please 
continue to bring your unwanted clothing to your homeroom class or the bin outside the main office 
or room 232 to help give it a new life and raise funds for kidney disease research and our school’s 
environmental initiatives! 
 

Office If students didn’t get their OSSLT results they are available in the main office. 
 

Student Trustee 
If anyone is interested in becoming a student trustee the applications are due into the 
main office by tomorrow. 
 

 


